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STLNA Report of 28 Sep 2010 Meeting 
Kirk Smith - Chair 
The STLNA group met on the evening of 28 September 2010.  
- STLNA hosted the STL Management Committee (STL MC) at conclusion 

of the IEEE Switchgear meeting in Myrtle Beach and Kirk Smith presided 
as chair of the STL MC Meeting. Highlights: 

o The STLA, STL Agreement Group was disbanded. STLA dealt with 
only European activities and STL is now international and STLA no 
longer had a good purpose. 

o The committee reviewed site visits for a lab in Korea and China for 
possible admission as full members to STL 

- STLNA compared some aspects of the constitutions of STL and STLNA 
and agreed to review possible revisions to the STLNA constitution. 

- STLNA is looking at issues regarding X/R ratios; minimum values and 
maximum values such that the peak current is within 5% of the rated 
value. We will make a decision via e-mail correspondence and we will 
propose indicated actions. 

- Two new labs are in the process of joining STLNA 
o NEETRAC in Atlanta, GA, USA 
o CEPEL of Brazil 

The next STLNA meeting will be on the Tuesday night of the Spring IEEE 
Switchgear Committee meeting in Orlando, FL. 


